
6 July 2021

Dear Students

Y11 Results Day Arrangements

Please find below the details of your results day:

GCSE / BTEC Tech Awards / Cambridge Nationals

Thursday 12th August

We are delighted to inform you of the details for our Y11 Results Day.

All results will be available from 9am - 11.30am

We will be operating a covid safe system for students to enter the building to collect results, enjoy a

photo opportunity and be able to see some of your friends and teachers.

Covid safe:

● Please can you wear a face mask (unless exempt) when entering the building and sanitise your

hands

● Social distancing measures will be in place and a one-way system, please adhere to these

● We will be letting small groups into the building so please bear in mind that you could be waiting

outside (please dress appropriately)

● Parents are encouraged to wait in their cars.

If you have ordered a leavers hoodie these will be available for collection.

If you are not able to attend, your results will be emailed to your brookvalegroby.com email address

after the session closes.

We look forward to welcoming you on Thursday 12th August.

Yours sincerely

C Hubbard

Deputy Headteacher


